Project Narrative
Transformer Replacement at Taylor Substation Scope of Work
To replace a transformer inside the Taylor Substation while keeping the lights on in the area, we will provide a mobile transformer during construction.  However, due to the mobile transformer’s physical size and security requirements, we plan to extend the fence to the south and increase the substation’s existing size.  This expansion will enable Rocky Mountain Power to safely and securely place the mobile transformer during the replacement process.  The scope of work for the substation extension will include extending the fence, installing a grounding grid, clearing and grading the area, and laying down gravel.
